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ORAL CLOSING SUBMISSIONS FOR THE STATE REDRESS HEARING 
 

 
21 September 2020 

 

 
 

1. The Inquiry has reviewed the position regarding closing submissions for the upcoming 
state redress hearing.  Any core participant or person with leave to appear wishing to 
make closing submissions should seek the Inquiry’s leave to do so by 
emailing solicitorassisting@abuseincare.org.nz no later than Friday 16 October 
2020.  The request should indicate how much time is sought, up to a maximum of 2.5 
hours. 

2. The Inquiry may grant leave to make oral submissions on the final day of the second 
phase of the hearing (anticipated to be 4 November 2020, depending on the course of 
the evidence).   

3. The Inquiry may limit the time permitted, and it is anticipated that a maximum of no 
more than 2.5 hours will be allowed to any core participant or participant granted 
leave to appear.   

4. Participants may provide a written outline of the closing submission.  Any written 
outline should be emailed to solicitorassisting@abuseincare.org.nz by 5pm the day 
before the oral submission is delivered.   

5. Counsel Assisting will not be making a closing submission. 
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